Trustees of the Trust Funds

Unapproved Minutes May 16, 2017 Meeting

In Attendance: Bob Stewart, Barbara Lobdell, Mary O’Brien, Dennis O’Hern
Absent: Lisa Braiterman

The meeting was called to order by Bob Stewart at 1:35pm.

Minutes of both the March, 2017 and April, 2017 meeting were approved.

Vouchers for scholarship awards were signed for four Kingswood students and four Kingswood alumni.
They will be presented by Trustee Lisa Braiterman at Kingswood High School on Thursday, June 8, 2017.

An inquiry received from Amy Capone-Muccio, President of the Senior Center Board, regarding available
money to help with a permanent location for the Senior Center was discussed. At the present time,
there is a trust to provide for the care and support of the needy elderly and/or the construction and
maintenance of an “old peoples home” (not for a community center) and a trust to aid the widows of
Wolfeboro. The Trustees would like to obtain more information regarding the plans for such a center to
see if, in the future, they might be able to help in some way.

The Penn Air project is currently on hold as the builder who agreed to do the building repairs on a home
of an elderly widow has developed medical complications and will be unable to do the project. He has
offered to find a contractor who would be willing to complete the project.

A plumbing repair project is still in process on another home of an elderly couple.

Since Ms. Braiterman was unable to attend this meeting, her report on questions raised regarding
specific school funds was deferred to the June meeting.

Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:15.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara L. Lobdell



